
From: Laura  

Sent: Monday, May 04, 2015 6:32 AM 
To: Crawford Adam 

Cc: Rep Buckley; Sen Kruse; Rep Olson; Rep Wilson; Sen Ferrioli; Sen Beyer; Sen Prozanski; Rep Helm; 
Rep Lininger; Sen Thomsen; Rep.MarJohnson@state.or.us; Sen Burdick 

Subject: Public Testimony of SB 844-6 

 

 

Dear Adam, 

  

I would like to present this letter as public testimony of SB 844-6 

  

Laura Underwood 

John Underwood 

 
  

We are in support of SB844-6 in terms of beginning to regulate 

Oregon's Medical Marijuana program, by limiting the number of 

marijuana plants that can be grown in residential communities that are 

located in both cities and rural county areas. 

  

We are in support of requiring licensing, inspections, testing and 

overall accountability. 

  

We must remind our legislators however, that Marijuana is still 

federally illegal drug. 

  

The legislature should always make our public Safety, Quality of Life 

and Protection of Property Values as your first priority. 

  

Laura Underwood 

John Underwood 
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